
 

Friday Flyer! 
Dear Walter Families, 
I hope you are all keeping safe and well; we have had a very busy week with the 
expansion of our Key and Critical Worker School, now known as our Green Bubble and 
all is going well.  Thank you so much for your support and understanding with our 
decision to delay wider re-opening and for completing a second survey.  We are collating 
all your response and will share our plans for Monday 15th June with you after the 
weekend. 
 
In School this Week 
Our theme this week has been space; the children have learned the names of the 
planets and the features of each planet.  They have also produced some amazing art 
work; Monty, Grace and Tiah have shown that they are exceptionally talented painters!  
 

   

   
 
 
Stars of the Week 
We have 4 stars of the week in school this week; each star has been awarded their 
certificate by one of our teachers.  We have also awarded every child in Key Worker 
School their values badge as they have all demonstrated all five Walter Values, and most 
particularly resilience. 
 

 



    
 
Robin Children 
We will be sending out our new Welcome Packs for parents who have children who will 
be joining our Robin Class in September next week; we do not know how things will look 
for schools in September so we are making preparations as if the school will begin as it 
usually does.  The Robin Classroom looks amazing as we have been able to complete 
more of the renovations and changes; and is ready to welcome our little Robin Bubbles 
back from 15th June. I hope you like our lovely new floor! 
 
 

 
 

Foundation Stage 2 
We have also made some further changes in Foundation Stage 2 – ensuring we have 
lots of space for socially distanced play.  We also have some lovely new resources that 
we will be able to put into the dishwasher at the end of the sessions. 

   

 

 

 

 



 
Somewhere out there! 
Miss Rose collated all your wonderful videos in to the most amazing film; if you have not 
seen it, take a look on our Walter Tube Site to see.  I am so proud of our school and the 
message is so poignant right now.  As I write this we have had 902 views!!!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Home Learning 
I love receiving the emails and pictures of all the learning the children have been doing at 
home; and I hope I have been able to reply to all of you, well me or Colonel Toby (who is 
a great help)!  This week we have presented 2 values badges; Laila was awarded her 
badge by Miss Palmer for the resilience she has been demonstrating towards her home 
learning.  I have awarded Aarohan as he has set up his own business, making gliders 
and masks to raise money for The Royal Berkshire Hospital; he has already exceeded 
his target.  Well done both of you: you are wonderful role models for others. 

 
 

 
 

 
And finally…. 

 

 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X_42ZQxR_Xk 
 

 

 

 



The deadline for our second survey is 2:00 pm today.  We will then plan our ‘bubbles’ 
around the numbers of children from each year group.  If we do not hear from you we will 
assume you do not require a place. Thank you for your cooperation. Remember, you can 
email me on head@walter.wokingham.sch.uk anytime, day or night and I will reply as 
soon as I can. 
 
Judy Wheeler 
Headteacher 
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